
Shawsheen Valley Technical High School 

PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL  

100 Cook Street, Billerica, MA 01821 

shawsheentechpac@gmail.com  

Faith: 978-314-3389, Leslee: 978-729-7785 

Facebook: Shawsheen Tech Parent Advisory Council  
 

We welcome all members of the RAM FAM! 

2022-2023 PAC Board: 

Co Presidents: Faith Stevens & Leslee Quick 

Secretary: Heather Long 

Treasurer: Domenic Spoto  

Communications Officer: Jaimelyn Raposa 

Faculty Liaison: Marygrace Ferrari  

All Night Grad Party Chairperson: Michele MacPherson 
 

2022-2023 Meetings: 
Monthly meetings are held the first Tuesday of each month (unless otherwise noted) 

at 7PM at SVTHS. 
          

*Wednesday September 14, 2022                          February 7, 2023 

          October 4, 2022                                            March 7, 2023 

          November 1, 2022                                       April 4, 2023 

          December 6, 2022                                        May 2, 2023 

   *January 10, 2023 (no school 1/3)             *May 30, 2023 (final ANG event prep 

          June 6, 2023      

*Meeting dates and location subject to change. Any changes will be posted on 

Shawsheen Tech Parent Advisory Council Facebook Page. 
 

Our goal is to support the SVTHS Community, specifically students and staff of 

Shawsheen. Our main focus is providing a safe celebration for our graduates each 

year Majority of funds raised by the PAC are used for this event. Each year, the 

PAC provides a monetary gift to a graduate of each vocational shop each year. 

Donations are also made by the PAC to contribute funding toward special 

materials and equipment for classrooms and to support other Shawsheen Tech 

groups and events. The PAC is a volunteer organization. All participation in the 

forms of time, effort, and/or monetary or goods donations are sincerely 

appreciated.  Please consider joining us! 💜🐐🖤 

mailto:shawsheentechpac@gmail.com

